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21" September 2014.

Warwick District Council Planning Dept.,
Riverside House,

Milverton Hill,

Leamington Spa, VU Tt e T e
CV32 5HZ.

Dear Sirs,
Proposed Itinerant Site on the Stratford Road.

In order for us to make a considered and reasonable assessment of this proposal would you please assure
us in writing that if this proposal goes forward here or elsewhere in the town, the residents of the site will
be subject to the same regulations and laws as the other people living in Warwick and that the Council
and Police have a robust plan in place to enforce them.

At present we envisage a situation where the Police refuse to take responsibility and pass the buck to the
Council who will plead they do not have the people or means to enforce the law, in the meantime law

abiding residents will have to put up with the aggravation and nuisance as well as paying for it.

Yours sincerely,

M. R. Morris & W. C. H. Morris.



